
Year 5/6 Parent 
Meeting

•Courageous

•Caring

•Ambitious

•Resilient

•Empathetic



Thames Class

Teacher

Alex Montgomery

Additional Adults

Karon



Lea Class

Teacher

Nina Hall

Additional Adults

Chris

Erin



Brent Class

Teacher

Anthony Williams

Additional Adults

Donna

Jade



School Uniform



P.E. Kit

For health and safety reasons 
we require ALL children to wear 
appropriate clothing for PE. We 

recommend dark jogging 
bottoms (black) or black shorts 

in summer and white PE T-shirts. 
These can be purchased at local 

stores or via parent pay.

If your child cannot participate in the lesson due to illness or injury, then a letter from home is required to be given to 
the class teacher on the day. Your child should still bring his / her kit and change, as there are many other roles s/he can 
adopt, such as coach, umpire or score keeper.



Home school diaries will 
be checked everyday

Homework goes out on a 
Friday and need to be 
returned on Tuesday





English

This year we will cover a range of texts including poetry, fiction 
and non fiction.
Children will also be having handwriting, grammar and spelling 
lessons every week.

How can you help?

–Help your child to learn their weekly spellings and the 
statutory spellings for their year group

–Encourage your child to practise their handwriting using the 
cursive style



Handwriting
Children are expected to be joining using the cursive style.
There are a few key things to remember:

Start from the bottom of the line and sweep up to form the first letter. Saying ‘up 
the hill’ will help children remember this!

When joining, do not take the pen or pencil off the page until the whole word is 
completed! When it is finished, go back and cross and dot where needed.

When the word is finished, flick out the last letter as if you were going to continue 
joining.

The cursive alphabet

a b c d e f g h i j k l m n o p q r s t u v w x y z

When joined, it looks like this…



Reading
How can you help?

–Read every night with your child asking them 
questions about what they have read.

–Your child must bring their reading journal to school 
every day 

–Encourage children to read a range of texts/genres. 
Examples: newspapers, poetry, magazines, internet, 
books.

–Encourage children to use their journals to write 
about their reading. There is prompt sheet at the back 
of their journals to support with asking questions. 



Maths

How can you help?

–Help your child to learn their times tables

–Measurement conversions

–Money

–Learning to tell the time (analogue & digital, 12 
hour and 24 hour)



Science

How can you help?

Pupils and parents can revisit lesson content frequently in the days following 
each science lesson or experiment to commit knowledge and skills to long-term 
memory.

The pupil and parent dashboard helps you to engage with your child's learning 
experience. 



SATs

SATs Week 2024 : 13th – 16th May

Spelling Test

Punctuation and Grammar Test

Reading Comprehension Test

Maths – 2 reasoning papers, 1 arithmetic paper

If you haven’t already, please 
consider purchasing any of the 
CGP study books to help prepare! 



20th to 25th of May 2024

Any questions please see Donna

Y6 Residential: Hindleap Warren



Some useful websites…

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/

https://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/

http://www.ictgames.com/literacy.html

http://www.funenglishgames.com/grammargames.h
tml

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/
http://www.ictgames.com/literacy.html
http://www.funenglishgames.com/grammargames.html

